
WHAT TO EXPECT:
	

      Tualatin-Sherwood Rd / Nyberg Road will remain open throughout construction.

	 Flaggers will be used as needed – expect delays.

Construction will occur at night. 

      Some lane closures are planned between 9pm - 5am.

	 Anticipate some noise during work hours from 9pm - 5am.

	 A pedestrian detour map is provided on the project website.

	 Some trees and shrubs will be removed along Tualatin-Sherwood Rd, but there will be 
plantings in their place. 

WHY THESE PROJECTS?
The Tualatin Moving Forward program will make travel along Tualatin-Sherwood Rd/ Nyberg St between 
Martinazzi Ave and I-5 safer and more predictable, while also making it safer for people to walk and bike 
through the area. The City is making a series of small, strategic changes to the area that, together, will make it 
operate more smoothly. Changes include: 

•	 Add a third eastbound lane from Martinazzi to I-5
•	 Repave and restripe lanes for more efficient allocation of traffic
•	 Install signage
•	 Improve bicycle access and safety throughout this corridor

QUESTIONS? 

CONSTRUCTION WILL BEGIN SOON   
ON THE TUALATIN-SHERWOOD RD: MARTINAZZI AVE TO I-5 PROJECT!

The following will NOT be 
affected by this construction: 

•	 Access to businesses
•	 Bus routes
•	 Bike access

Construction will be 
completed by October.

LEARN MORE ON 
THE PROJECT WEBSITE

PLEASE SHARE 
THIS INFORMATION 
WITH ANYONE WHO MAY 
BE INTERESTED (I.E. 
EMPLOYEES, CUSTOMERS, 
DELIVERY DRIVERS, ETC.).

Contact Jill Roszel at 503-545-7326. Sign up to receive project updates by emailing: tmf@tualatin.gov
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